
Dear Parents and Carers. 

I would like to welcome you and our new young guitarists to my list of new 
starters. I am looking forward to teaching your children this term and hope 
that they will enjoy themselves in music making and that they will progress 
well. 

Part of progressing is practice, and to that end could I ask all parents/carers 
to ensure our young guitarist have an instrument for their first lesson. The  
Music Hub does not hire out guitars, very good starter instruments can be 
purchased for a very reasonable price which, in the long run, is better than 
continuous hire. 

I do have a  list of retailers who stock instruments at sensible prices, which 
range from excellent starter guitars up to higher priced instruments for 
more advanced players. The list also gives information about tuning and 
metronome apps, what type of strings we need and which book I use for my 
new guitarists. 

PLEASE CONTACT ME FOR THIS INFORMATION. I will be more than happy 
to advise you on any instruments before purchase. 

I look forward to hearing from you and know our young guitarists will have 
an excellent learning experience.  

Yours sincerely, 

Iain Teather 

Music Leader.  
Sheffield Music Hub 
Mob: 07815 003626 
Email: iain.teather@sheffield.gov.uk 
www.sheffieldmusichub.org/schools/music-leaders/iain-teather-guitar
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